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IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings! 
 

We are delighted to inform you of our Sister School Partnership with Pakenham 
Secondary College, Victoria, Australia. Pakenham Secondary College was 
established in 1967, to provide education to a largely rural community. The school 
now enrolls of over 750 students. 
 

We are thrilled to share that we are commencing our first online exchange program 
with Pakenham for the students of Grade VII (2024-25). It will be a valuable and 
enriching experience for our students. This program aims to broaden our students' 
perspectives, enhance their understanding of global cultures, and foster 
meaningful connections with peers worldwide. 
 

The program will require our students to meet their partners from Pakenham 
Secondary College online regularly and work on the assigned projects. The students 
are expected not to miss any sessions and actively collaborate to complete their 
learning tasks. 
 

In case your ward is interested in participating in this program, please provide your 
consent on the link below:- 
https://forms.office.com/r/k8MJfP3YxL 
 

Please note that the participation will be limited to 20 students on a first-come, 
first-served basis, and the first online session for the Exchange Program is 
scheduled for 27th March 2024 at 8:30 am. 
 

In case of any queries, please write to Ms. Neelu Singh at 
neelu.s@ridgevalleyschool.org. 
 
Warm Regards 
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
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